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NETA NEWS - Summer 2023

Newsletter Update

We are testing out a new format for the NETA Newsletter. Rather than sending
out a virtual paper document, we wanted to try a format that would be easier
to navigate and review at a glance. This means that the newsletter email will
contain links to the items we want to present rather than the entire text of
each article. Please click the links below to access each item.

Letter from the Editor

Click here to read about updates and events from our editor Laura Rojo
MacLeod

https://netaweb.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=dRe1qu5xinzhUBB%2bd5hIPG97cUicG4Ru3R7seCd4jnRqOwRU9r0d2dIOOn6%2bzGh6F%2fnRUqOJarQ3Dh%2fzZ%2fa0OF9XaCK8hU1T420hPKGpQs8%3d


2023 Conference

The survey results from this year's conference were overwhelmingly positive,
and we are very pleased with the speakers who presented, all the work done
by our amazing volunteers, the number of people who attended and the level
of participation by attendees. Planning is already underway for the 2024
conference. You can access all of the session write-ups here.

Monthly Meeting Notes

Click here to read a summary of NETA's April monthly meeting on the subject
of Researching Challenging Legal Terminology with Katty Kaufmann

NETA and FIT

The FIT held a virtual meeting of member association presidents to discuss
Artificial Intelligence in May. NETA President Diana Rhudick attended the
meeting and shares a report on the discussion here.

NETA Member Heidi Cazes has been selected to serve on the FIT Interpreting
Committee, and she shares her experience getting started with the work they
are planning to do here.

Conversations

Laura Rojo MacLeod sat down with Ozum Arzik Erzurumlu, a conference
interpreter from Turkey and visiting scholar at UMass Amherst. You can read
excerpts of their discussion here.

June Board Meeting

Finally, you can read the minutes of the June Board Meeting here.
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Summer Picnic

The Summer Picnic was held on July 15 at the home of Heidi Cazes. Thank
you, Heidi for your generous hospitality! By all accounts, a good time was had
by all. Click here for the write-up.

Do you have any comments, responses or questions on any of
the topics presented here or on the newsletter itself?

If so, please post to the NETA discussion group. You can find more info here
on joining and posting. Or, feel free to write to us at newsletter@netaweb.org.
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